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The Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on May 3, 2023, in Town Hall at 6:30 PM. |
Applicant, Benson Mini Storage, LLC, is seeking a Special Permit with Site Plan approval from
the Board, pursuant to section 5.0 sub section 5.15 of the Town’s Zoning ByLaws, to construct
new self-storage units at 12 and 18 Elm Street. The complete application and site plan is available
for inspection during regular business hours at the office of the Town Clerk, Memorial Town
Hall, 59 Main Street



